
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
 
{ǇǊƛƴƎ .ǊŜŀƪ ƛǎ ŀƭƳƻǎǘ ƘŜǊŜΦ !ƳƻƴƎ ƻǘƘŜǊ ǘƘƛƴƎǎΣ  
ǊŜǇƻǊǘ ŎŀǊŘǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƎƻƛƴƎ ƘƻƳŜ ƻƴ aŀǊŎƘ млǘƘΦ ¸ƻǳǊ 
ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ǊŜǇƻǊǘ ŎŀǊŘ Ƙŀǎ ǘǿƻ Ƴŀƛƴ ŀǎǇŜŎǘǎΦ hƴŜ ƛǎ ǘƻ 
ǎƘƻǿ ȅƻǳ Ƙƻǿ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘ ƛǎ ŘƻƛƴƎ ŎƻƳǇŀǊŜŘ ǘƻ ŜȄπ
ǇŜŎǘŀǝƻƴǎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŀǘ ƎǊŀŘŜ ƭŜǾŜƭ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ƻǘƘŜǊ ƛǎ ǘƻ 
ǎǳƎƎŜǎǘ ǿƘŀǘ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘ ƴŜŜŘǎ ǘƻ ƛƳǇǊƻǾŜ ƻƴΦ ¢ƘŜ 
ǘŜǊƳ ǘǿƻ ƻǊ aŀǊŎƘ ǊŜǇƻǊǘ ŎŀǊŘǎ ŀǊŜ ƛƳǇƻǊǘŀƴǘ ƛƴ 
ōƻǘƘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜǎŜ ŀǊŜŀǎΦ LŦ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜ ŀƴȅ ǉǳŜǎǝƻƴǎ ŀōƻǳǘ 
ǘƘŜ ǊŜǇƻǊǘǎ ƻǊ ǿƻǳƭŘ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ƳŜŜǘ ǿƛǘƘ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ 
ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ Ŏŀƭƭ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ǘƻ ƳŀƪŜ ŀǊǊŀƴƎŜπ
ƳŜƴǘǎΦ ¢ƘŜ ƴŜȄǘ ŦƻǳǊ ƳƻƴǘƘǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ōǳǎȅΣ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜȅ 
ƛƴŜǾƛǘŀōƭȅ ƅȅ ōȅΦ tƭŜŀǎŜ Ǉŀȅ ŎƭƻǎŜ ŀǧŜƴǝƻƴ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ǊŜπ
ǇƻǊǘ ŎŀǊŘ ŎƻƳƳŜƴǘǎΣ ƛƴŎƭǳŘƛƴƎ Ƙƻǿ ǘƻ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ȅƻǳ 
ŎƘƛƭŘ ŀǘ ƘƻƳŜΦ 
 

 
 
 
Sincerely, 
John Duclos 
Principal  
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Report Cards are going home on  

Friday, March 10, 2017. 

 

  

 

 

 

Polar Games 2017 

The grade 6 students enjoyed taking part in this 

year's Polar Games on Feb. 2 & 3.  The students 

took school buses to various venues in White-

horse, including the Canada Games Centre to 

participate in bowling, curling, basketball and 

archery.   Whitehorse Elementary hosted the 

dance again this year.  It was a lot of fun and a 

great success!  

 

 

Husky Helper Winners  

for the Month of  December  

Serena S., Declan F -R 
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Report To The Office  

 

We would like to remind parents to use 

the main entrance only, and to report to 

the office on arrival at school.  

Thank you for keeping Hidden Valley School  

NUT Free. 

Rayden K.  Ada S. 

Diggory K.  Ronin T.  

Olivia P.  Linnea R.  

Olivia B.  Madison O.  

Mr. Wiliam   

http://www.google.ca/imgres?q=stuffed+animals+husky&hl=en&sa=X&biw=1280&bih=822&tbm=isch&prmd=imvns&tbnid=8PAK-ny-8jp1jM:&imgrefurl=http://www.sodahead.com/fun/do-you-have-any-stuffed-animals/question-1694491/&docid=aHZmKM2hrrZsSM&imgurl=http://image.become.c
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Francophone Winter Festival  

 

On Tuesday Feb. 21st HVES held a francophone winter festival ñCarnavalò with a variety of  

activities including snowshoe races, a tug-of-war and snow painting. Students teamed up in multi-

age groups representing different francophone countries from around the world. The highlight of the 

day was the maple sugar taffy ñtireò which was made on site by pouring boiling maple syrup on 

freshly packed snow. A big thanks ñmerciò goes out to all the staff and volunteers who made the  

afternoon so successful and a special thanks to Mme Poile, who organized the event. 

 

 


